
 

Hello Phillip, 

  

I called and left a message this morning. 

I was just calling to let you know that I have picked up the variation application for the 
Gransmoor Quarry (site B), located in Harpham, East Yorkshire. 

I've just started going through the application documents today so I hope to be in touch within 
the next few days if further information is required to validate your permit. 

  

If you want to get in touch about this application please feel free to ‘reply all’ to this email or call 
me on the number below. 

  

Regards 

Mark Oxford 

Waste Permitting  

Environment Agency: Scarrington Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 5FA 

External: 02030253579 

Working days: Monday to Friday 

 


